
 

 

Sequoia Amateur Radio Club 
Meeting Minutes 
November 9th, 2024 
 
This month’s meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance and then introductions were made. 
There were 13 members in attendance and the quorum was 9.  
 
14 Christmas dinners were sold ($490) and $255 in dues were collected. The 50/50 netted $12. 
The club donated $100 to the Elk’s for their Christmas Dinner program. Torin Swinland KK6YAB 
donated $600 to the radio club. The $50 rent for the Elk’s hall was paid. Mike KA6IYS will send 
out a reminder that the cutoff for purchasing tickets to the Christmas dinner is Nov. 18th. The 
dinner will be held at Miller’s Steakhouse on December 13th at 1pm. 
 
There will be a raffles at the dinner for a 100pc tool kit and a multi-band scanner. 
 
A discussion was held about reaching out to the public to get people interested in learning about 
ham radio. Christine Minor will be in charge of that. 
 
Officers for the 2025 Board of Officers were sworn in and are as follows: 
President and Program Chair- Mike Higgins KI6IYS 
Vice President- Christine Hesse KK6AZQ 
Secretary- Cheryl Ripley KN6PUQ 
Treasurer- Bill Hesse N6TF 
Board Member at Large- Daniel Nicoletti  
 
Door Prizes 
Janet Higgins- fiber cloths 
Chuck Caudell KI6GOG- extendable magnet 
Carolyn vanBenthuysen N6SXX- multi-outlet socket 
Stephen Kelly KN6ILF- power strip 
50/50 winner Dale Ripley KG6TBQ- $13 
 
Next meeting will be the Christmas Dinner 
Miller’s Steakhouse December 13th at 1pm 
 
 
 
 


